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FOI_22-23_210 

January 2023 

 
Correspondence from elected representatives to Bangor 
District Office. 
1. Request 

Under the freedom of information act 2000 could let me know how many emails were 
sent to the Bangor District office by the following elected representatives for the 
period 1st January 2022 to 31st December 2022.  Could you provide the individual 
amount for each one.  Thank you.  
 
Stephen Farry MP 
Alex Easton MLA 
Alan Chambers MLA 
Andrew Muir MLA 
Stephen Dunn MLA 
Connie Egan MLA 

 

2. Response 

Stephen Farry MP         32         
Alex Easton MLA         457 
Alan Chambers MLA      1 
Andrew Muir MLA         25 
Stephen Dunn MLA     108 
Connie Egan MLA          5 
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